
 

 

Letter from the Chair of Governors 

 

Dear Applicant, 

The Governors and I thank you for the interest you have shown in our school and the key 

post of Headteacher.  We believe that this is an exciting opportunity and that the successful 

applicant will be joining a happy and welcoming school.  We are a school with a strong set of 

values, where we have high aspirations for every individual child.   

We are seeking a leader who has demonstrated a proven track record of raising and 

sustaining educational standards and successful implementation of whole school systems.  

We want the successful applicant to build on the strengths and good practice that our out-

going Associate Headteacher and the staff have achieved. 

Our new Headteacher should be approachable, compassionate, and a supportive leader 

who is passionate and knowledgeable about the pursuit of teaching and learning in school. 

The Person Specification provides a more comprehensive list of the qualities we are looking 

for, but in essence we wish to appoint somebody with the wisdom, experience, and 

confidence to carry on taking our school forward. 

I warmly encourage you to visit our school to see the pupils and staff at work. Please contact 

the school office to make an appointment. 

I look forward to hearing from you and receiving your application on Wednesday, 19th 

January 2022. 

The interviews for this post will be held on Tuesday, 8th February 2022 and the Pre Interview 

will be on Monday, 7th February 2022. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Deborah Atkinson 

(Chair of Governors) 


